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CHANGED TEACHING ARRANGEMENTS FOR KINDER BLUE 
 
 

 
Dear Families of Kinder Blue, 
 
I am writing to advise that Mrs Emma Gibson will be taking Leave from Monday, 24th February until 
Friday, 6th March, 2020. 
 
Whilst Emma is on leave Mrs Stephanie Cregan will be teaching Kindergarten Blue. Stephanie is a 
current member of staff at St Gregory’s and is employed to work across Kindergarten for the 
remainder of 2020. Stephanie is well known to the students. Stephanie will be using the teaching 
program prepared by the Kindergarten teaching team with support from the Kindergarten teachers. 
Stephanie and Emma have had a comprehensive handover to assist in a smooth transition with 
minimal disruption to the class. 
 
If you have any concerns or questions regarding the arrangements that have been made for Kinder 
Blue please do not hesitate to contact me. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Erin Taylor 
(Acting) Principal 


